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‘Go for Gold’ 

A production by F3 & F4 

EYFS Trip to Delamere Forest 
On Friday, 11 March, the EYFS children enjoyed a back-to-nature experience at Delamere Forest. Delamere is a 
haven for wildlife and during the visit the children explored and discovered the natural world of minibeasts, ani-
mals and their habitats. 
 
Ben and Peter, the Delamere Forest Rangers, commented on how well behaved all the children were. Ben was 
impressed that the Kindergarten children were able to find so many minibeasts and create such fantastic  
habitats. Peter was impressed by the knowledge of our Reception children. 
 
The children had a fun day and participated in educational games and activities that certainly stimulated and in-
spired their imaginations. 
 
Well done, children. Thank you to Ben and Peter and everyone who accompanied the children. 
 

We were treated to a historical extravaganza by F3 and F4 who embraced the spirit of the Olympic Games in their  
production of ‘Go for Gold’. Following the Sports Relief theme they went back in time to meet Zeus and the Greek Gods, 
who started the Games. 
 
Thank you to Mrs Barton and Mrs Rundell for the music and drama and Mrs Anderson for the scenery and a big thank you 
to the parents for providing wonderful costumes. Well done to the children for a super production. 

 



What’s On This Week 

 
Monday 21st March  
 
12.35pm Violin/Recorders’ Group 
12.35pm Rec-F2 Puzzle Club 
12.35pm F3-6 Chess Club 
3.30-4.15pm Form 1 & 2 Sports Club 
4.00-5.00pm F3-6 Orchestra 
 
 

Tuesday 22nd March 
 
2.30-3.00pm KG Stretch n Grow 
4.00-5.00pm Form 3 & 4 Zumba 
 
Wednesday 23rd  March 
 
EYFS Easter Bonnet Parade 
10.35am Form 3-6 Storytime at Library Club 
12.35pm Chamber Choir  
2.30-3.00 pm  KG Ballet 
 
 

Thursday 24th  March 
 
Parents’ Committee Big Breakfast 
Term ends— normal time 

 
Easter Holidays 

Friday 25th March to Monday 18th April. 

Term recommences  

Tuesday 19th April 

 

****Please remember to come back 

to School in summer uniform***** 

Merits & Courtesies 
 

Silver Merit 
 

Well done to Leo, Elise, Joshua,  Charlie and Sophia in Rec, 
Jessica  and Alliya in F2 who have all earned a silver merit 

badge this week. 
 

Bronze Courtesy 
 

Well done to Ayesha, Harry, William and Lysandre  who have 
all earned a bronze courtesy badge this week. 

  

Silver Courtesy 
 

Well done to Louis, Elise, Milla and Liv in Rec. and Sophia in 
F2 who have all earned a silver courtesy badge this week.  

 
Gold Merit 

Well done to Lily in F4 who has earned her Gold Merit badge 
this week. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Many Happy Returns to the following  

children who celebrate their birthday this week. 

 

Sophie F5 Illiyana F4   

Maryam F3 Lola KG 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Stars of the Week 

Well done to our Stars of the Week for all their  
effort and hard work! 

A Celebration of Dance 
 

The children in  F3 & F4 recreated their Spanish dance for a 
competition at a local school. Well done to the girls’ for  
representing WPS in this colourful and energetic routine. 


